DEARDOFF DIGEST

https://deardoffseniorcenter.org

NEW NEWS

NO October Lunch

November 7th will be our next luncheon.

We will be CLOSED

Tuesday, **November 4th**Election Day

November 26-28

Thanksgiving Break

December 24-26 Christmas Break

December 31 & January 1 New Year's

UPCOMING EVENTS

ADVISORY BOARD

Next meeting is November 11th at 9:30am

BOOK CLUB

October 14th from 11a-12p

BASKET WEAVING

October 15th at 9:45am This month's basket will be the Ceramic Handled basket.



Don't forget... after each activity you participate in, take responsibility to check around you and clean up if needed.

November 7th

Veterans Day Luncheon sponsored by Anderson Funeral Home. Sign up with Charlene!

CRAFT FAIR

CANCELLED due to lack of interest

2025 HEALTH FAIR OCTOBER 7, 2025

We have over 20 vendors signed up to provide you with resources.

- Flu, Pneumonia, RSV, Covid, Shingles, MMR, Tdap vaccines through The Little Clinic (Kroger)
- Premier Community Health will be here for screenings; A1C, Cholesterol, BP
- Franklin-Springboro Library
- Alzheimer's Association
- Assisted Living Locators
- Warren County Community Services

And so many more...

AARP is looking...

for volunteers assisting in several positions for the 2025-26 season.

Let Charlene know if you are interested!

OCTOBER 21, 2025

1:00pm

American Senior Benefits will be at Deardoff Senior Center to discuss the changes to Medicare. Please sign up on the bulletin board!

October BIRTHDAYS

- Karen Barnes 27th
- Lita Boothby 14th
- Jimmy Bush 16th
- Kathy Bush 13th
- Darlene Claspill 31st
- Patricia English 23rd
- Sally Fitzgerald 2nd
- Evelyn Franks 22nd (103!)
- Gary Funkhouser 26th
- Bill Hatfield 4th
- Susan Horner 21st
- Nancy Kaufman 19th
- Renee Kiger 18th
- Genevieve Kroemer 13th
- Jackie Lainhart 13th
- Joe Leach 24th
- Maragret Moore 16th
- Carolyn Parker 11th
- Paul Pursley 30th
- Gail Reed 7th
- Robert Rogers 4th
- Dianna Sparks 25th
- Beverly Teaster 23rd
- Pam Tussey 3rd
- Debbie Zinck 11th

Warren County Health Department Information:

Our Health Department would like to remind you to "BE PREPARED".

Have an emergency kit ready to go for each season, a plan of action you will take and to share your plans with your friends/family.



Follow our Facebook page for instant updates